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NOTICE 
of Storm Drain Lines Cleaning and CCTV Inspection  

 

 
Dear Resident or Property Owner: 
 
The County of San Mateo Department of Public Works (Department) has retained the contractor, 
Presidio System, Inc. (PSI), to perform the Storm Drain Cleaning and Closed Circuit Television 
(CCTV) Inspection of storm lines (pipes) in the unincorporated El Granada Area. This letter is to 
notify you that on Monday, May 22nd, 2023, PSI will begin this work which is expected to take 
approximately 2 months to complete. 
 
You are receiving this notice because the contractor will be accessing the storm drain system 
during the course of this Project near your property. Most residents will not be impacted by this 
work. Please visit the Department’s website at https://www.smcgov.org/publicworks/pillar-point-
harbor-cctv-project to view the maps for the areas of work and schedule as it becomes available. 
For those residents that will be directly impacted, including access to drainage easements, 
and/or traffic and parking restrictions which may take place during the course of work, separate 
notifications will be delivered to the affected residences 10 days and 48 hours in advance of the 
work. 
 
Work will generally take place Monday through Friday during the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, 
weather permitting. You may see PSI’s white trucks similar to those shown on the attached 
pictures in your neighborhood once the work begins.  
 
TO INQUIRE ABOUT THIS PROJECT, YOU MAY CONTACT PRESIDIO SYSTEM, INC. AT 
(925) 456-8400 OR THE COUNTY OF SAN MATEO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AT 
(650) 363-4100 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 8:00 AM AND 5:00 
PM.



 

 

 


